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John Richardson, President called the meeting to order at 12:15 PM at the Shirkey Golf Club.
The Song: Bill Dooley
The Pledge:  Jerry McCarter
The Invocation:  Ed Hughes
John shared a joke.
A sheet was passed around for members to write in their e-mail addresses and phone numbers.   Sheets were also passed around to sign up for the NKC Kiwanis Trivia night, the Induction Banquet on September 29, and to volunteer to set up programs for a month.
John expressed the need for a post office box, since Steve is retiring.  It would run $72 annually and $6 for a key deposit.  Earl moved we spend money to get a post office box, and Don seconded it.  The vote passed. John will look into getting the box.
Troy, Ed, and Brian were on the committee to look into lunch and meeting places.  Jeffery Kyles restaurant gave a bid.  They said we could meet in their back room for $25 and eat the buffet for $10.  They would honor a senior discount.  They have a TV we could use, and some storage for our meeting items.  They have a larger menu than Shirkey's. Ron will try to talk to Tim, the manager at Shirkey's for more information / clarification on their recent bid for our meetings.
Home Town Pizza would only let us use the back room three times per month.  It is booked the other Tuesday.

We talked about trying other restaurants on a trial basis but no decision was made.  Next week we will still meet at Shirkey's.

The budget needs to be approved next week so the dictionary project can proceed.  The dictionaries were already sent to Hardin-Central.  We e-mailed the principal to ask to put our label in the books and set up a time to share them with the students.

We need to think of another fund raiser.

We thanked Steve Meyer for a job well done as our Treasurer and presented him with a Certificate of Distinction, Perfect Attendance, a Past Treasurer's Pin, and a five year participation tab.  He thanked us for being supportive and a friend.  Rochelle McCaulley is the new Library Director.  She has the paperwork to join Kiwanis (Barb took it over) and will get back with us once she settles into her job.

Jerry did the Sergeant-at-arms report.  
We have a Kiwanis Road Sign that needs placement.  We need to get approval from MODOT to put it back up.  We may want to look into changing the location of other signs in Richmond.

Troy Pyle won the 50/50 pot.  The meeting will be at Shirkey's next week.
Upcoming events:                                           
September 12th: Outlaw Days; meet downtown at 1:45 to help with the Barrel Races.
September 14th: Mon @ 8am Registration begins for the Carrollton Golf Tournament.
September 19th:  Sat @ 5:30 North KC Trivia Night at the American Inn.  We need a team! Payment is needed by Wednesday, Sept 16. RSVP to Bill or Barb if you plan to attend.  We will meet at the Christian-Presbyterian Church about 4:45 PM to
September 29th:  Tuesday.  Richmond Kiwanis Fall Banquet and Installation of Officers for 2015-16.  6:00 pm.  Shirkey's 19th Hole.  Please RSVP soon.  We need a final count.  There will be no afternoon meeting on that day.
See the Richmond Kiwanis Website for more info.






